
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
 
Organization: California’s Valued Trust 
Contact: Ronald A. Ballecer, MBA 
Phone: (559) 437-2960 
email: ronb@cvtrust.org 
 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE CONTRACT 
TERMINATION BETWEEN ANTHEM BLUE 

CROSS AND STANFORD HEALTH 
 

Please share with employees who are California’s Valued Trust (CVT) members 

with Anthem Blue Cross plans 
  

[Fresno, CA, August 22, 2022] Stanford Health (Stanford) has issued a notice to 

terminate it's Contracting Hospital Agreement with Anthem for the following two 

facilities: 

• Stanford Medical Center 

• Lucile Packard Children's Hospital 

Unfortunately, to date, Anthem and Stanford have not been able to reach agreement 

and it appears that Anthem’s commercial hospital contract with Stanford may terminate 

effective September 1, 2022. Stanford is in Santa Clara County. Please be aware that 

Stanford-ValleyCare hospital in Pleasanton is not impacted by this termination and will 

remain in the Anthem network.  

 

The current contract between Anthem Blue Cross and Stanford Health has provisions 

that cover members for continuity of care/completion of covered services should the 

contract terminate. Click here for a list of alternative participating hospitals in the area. 

 

If you need assistance, please call Anthem Blue Cross Customer Service at (800) 234-

4333. 

 

We will continue to monitor this matter and let you know of any new developments. 

https://link.zixcentral.com/u/4d41b6e9/2n1XvZ8d7RGx_rLyhnsoMg?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cvtrust.org%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2Fmedia%2Fdownloads%2FAlternative_Participating_Hospitals_in_the_area.pdf
tel:800-234-4333
tel:800-234-4333


Please check for contract status changes at cvtrust.org/press-releases. If you have 

any questions concerning this matter, please contact the CVT Member Services at 

(800) 288-9870. 
 
 

 
Established in 1984, California’s Valued Trust (CVT) remains today as one of California’s largest self-funded public schools trusts 
specializing in healthcare benefits for the education community. As a jointly managed trust, CVT is governed by a Board of Directors 
which is equally comprised of union and management representatives. The board works collaboratively with the CVT staff to 
identify, negotiate and purchase the highest quality health benefit programs for all of our members throughout California. 
CVT serves more than 234 districts and 158,000 members throughout California. For more information, visit www.cvtrust.org.  

https://link.zixcentral.com/u/b0405c28/Co9XvZ8d7RG_2LLyhnsoMg?u=https%3A%2F%2Fcvtrust.org%2Fpress-releases
tel:800-288-9870
https://link.zixcentral.com/u/306fd57d/gHXNTMfg6xG6YLESYVsSiw?u=http%3A%2F%2Fgo.cvtrust.org%2Fe%2F641593%2F2021-07-09%2F44s9fr%2F1866713326%3Fh%3DoCV_FIBPFxMRBI9qlBD41JKiju6X8hl5NUXQzT1JuZw

